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786-A Fire Alarm Systems Replacement

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

MT-SRT-2018-00003 has been created to replace the existing fire alarm panel and DACT in Building 786-A with a new panel (Notifier NFS-320)
due to issues with the current panel and because the DACT is obsolete and no longer supported by the vendor. The replacement includes the
addition of fire alarm system components in Building 786-A and the removal of the fire alarm components (pull stations, alarm horns, and
ionization smoke detectors) from Buildings 786-1A, 786-5A, and 752-25A as these devices are not required by the code. All fire alarm system
components removed will be returned to the fire maintenance test group.
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